
If you can bee anything…….bee kind  

We’ve tried to print off pictures of you working from home so that children in school can see what you 

have been doing. We haven’t printed every single one but hopefully you will spot yourself or some of your 

work there. There’s room to add more and we try to change the pictures as often as we can. 

 

 


